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Fisher Phillips Attorney Discusses How California Employers
Might Fare Under New Governor

News

12.14.18


In a recent interview with SHRM about whether California’s new governor will be responsive to

employers’ business needs, Sacramento attorney Ben Ebbink signaled that the governor’s business

background could portend positive outcomes for employers. Ebbink stressed that a telltale sign

would be how the governor responds to forthcoming competing legislation on classifying

independent contractors. 

To read the full article, visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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